
ALL SAINTS, HASSOP (DE45 1NS) and ENGLISH MARTYRS, BAKEWELL (DE45 1DA) 
Fr. Hugh Davoren C.S.Sp       (Holy Ghost Fathers) 

Tel:  01629 640241 e-mail: all.saints.church@btconnect.com Website: www.allsaintshassop.co.uk 
 

Last Sunday’s collection: Envelopes £107.50 Loose Plate £27.76 Total £135.26 
Last weekend’s weather not too conducive to going out & about but 44 brave souls made it! 

Gift Aid Envelopes are available in both churches for use by parishioners and visitors. Please use! 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:   Saturday evenings: Hassop/Bakewell: 5.30 p.m.              Hassop/Bakewell on request. 
 

Week commencing Sunday, 12th February 2012 
 

Saturday 11th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Celebrant’s Intention Mass of 6th Sunday 

of the Year Sunday 12th 10.00 a.m. Hassop Celebrant’s Intention 
Monday 13th   9.30 a.m. NO SERVICE TODAY Feria 

Tuesday 14th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell Communion Service SS Cyril & Methodius 

Wednesday 15th   9.30 a.m. Hassop Communion Service Feria 

Thursday 16th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell Communion Service Feria 

Friday 17th 11.30 a.m. Hassop  Deacon John RIP Feria 

Saturday 18th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Parishioners Mass of 7th Sunday 

of the Year Sunday 19th 10.00 a.m. Hassop Peter McCann RIP (N Mc C) 
 

‘The preaching of the gospel to the men and women of our times, full as they are of hope, but harassed by fear and 
anxiety, must be regarded as a duty which will redound to the benefit, not only of the Christian community, but of the 
whole human race. The duty of encouraging the brethren has been entrusted to us by Christ Our Lord…’  [Pope Paul VI] 
 

Ministries weekend of 18th/19th February 
 Bakewell Hassop 

E. Ministers P. Molloy J&R Burkey 
Readers V. Dooley, P. Scott M. Etchells, J. Paxman 
Welcomers D. Wilson D. Jewitt, V. Hope 
Flowers C. Rider  
Counters   This week: TMM             Next week: GSS   
 

This weekend we welcome Fr John Zambese S.X., a 
Xaverian missionary. Every year we welcome a visiting 
missionary to our parish and this year the Diocese of 
Nottingham has authorised the Xaverians to preach the 
annual mission appeal. I have never met Fr John but I have 
spoken with him on the phone and I hope he will enjoy his 
brief visit to “our patch”. After Holy Communion, then, we 
shall have a second collection as our response to the 
mission appeal. The Xaverian missionaries have worked for 
many years alongside the Holy Ghost Fathers in Sierra 
Leone. Their founder was St Guido Maria Conforti who was 
the bishop of two dioceses in Italy but who had a great 
love for the missions and Pope John XXIII once called him 
“a missionary for the world”. 
 

Diary of the month: 

13th Safeguarding evening 7pm at Methodist Church 
Bakewell: do contact Rev. David Briggs if you are 
attending. 
17th Social Committee gathering 
22nd Ash Wednesday: day of fasting & abstinence. We 
have Mass at 11.30am in Hassop and 7pm in Bakewell. 
Lent jars will be available as in previous years and this year 
we plan to support a mission clinic in Zimbabwe. 
23rd Living and praying Lent – clergy study day 
25th Confirmation meeting 10.30am in Bakewell 
27th R E group c/o Jane 5.15 – 6-15pm in presbytery 
29th SVP meeting after morning Mass 
 

Confirmation Preparation: The first meeting of 
candidates and parents is planned for Saturday 25th 
February at 10.30am in Bakewell church. This meeting is 
open to all who would like to prepare for Confirmation as 
previously announced in the parish newsletter. It is hoped 
to have a little team of catechists who will help the 
candidates in their preparation. 
 

Dementia Training Event planned for 29th February 
10.00am at Bakewell Agricultural Centre: costs £10.00 
which includes parking and lunch. See notice boards 
‘Euthanasia and Assisted Suicide’ should be banned 
throughout Britain and the Continent, the Council of Europe 
has ruled. In a declaration that has legal implications in its 
47 member states, the Strasbourg-based organisation 
announced that such practices “must always be prohibited” 
(Daily Telegraph 28 January 2012 p.2) It would seem that 
many of our own politicians are following a different line in 
recent discussions on radio and TV. 
Parish Directory is available this weekend and very many 
thanks to all involved in putting it together and to those 
who took time to check their details. We are asked to give 
a donation of 50p although this does not cover the full 
costs. One hundred & forty copies have been printed. 
 

International Pilgrimages arranged under the auspices 
of Nottingham Diocese are:- 
 Eucharist Congress in Dublin 13-18th June with Fr 
Martin Hardy leading. 
 Lourdes 16-21st July, organised by Fr Greg Tobin 
More information can be found on the notice boards. 
 

The Parish is now a member of the Councils for Voluntary 
Service (DDCVS) from whom we can hire equipment and 
make use of their office facilities if and when needed. Many 
thanks to the parishioner who put us in touch with the 
council and to those who went forward with the 
suggestion. 
 
Trip to the theatre: Saturday 24th March an outing to see 
the Sound of Music (matinée show in Buxton) is being 
planned by Jane. If you would like to go, please keep the 
afternoon free and let Jane know that you are interested. 
 

Sick and Housebound: We remember Patricia Turner, 
Christina Gentis, Stella Clegg, Cliff Mann, Michael & Shirley 
Plant, Chris Holmes, Janet Smith and Joan Mason along 
with all the sick of our families and friends.  

 

Anniversaries: – We pray this week especially for Fr 
William O’Neill CSSp.  May his soul rest in peace. 


